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Octooer 12, 1983

.

Mr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555
U. S. A.

N Subject: Published Accepted Versions of JGC's ibpical Report
JGC-TR-001-P-A and JGC-TR-001-NP-A The Drum Mixer*

,

Process for Volume Reduction and Solidification

Dear Mr. Thomas:

We wish to thank you for your letter of July 28, 1983
informing us of the completion of your review of the above
topical report and find it acceptable for referencing in
license applicat. ions for light water reactors in accordance
with the comments included in your letter.

In compliance with the established procedures
(NUREG-0390), we are hereby submitting our published accepted
versions of this report, proprietary (22 copies) and
non-proprietary (12 copies) .

We shall of course be pleased to cooperate with the
Commission should its criteria or regulations change.

Sincerely yours,

JGC CORPORATION
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Takao Nakajima, Sanaging Director
General Manager

Nuclear Project Division
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